

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

VOIP TRUNKLINE 981-8500 LOCAL: 2558, 2556 DIRECT LINE: (632) 929-5401, (632) 927-1835

FAX: (632) 928-2863

E-MAIL: chancellor.updiliman@up.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

23 July 2020

MEMORANDUM NO. FRN- 20-025

TO

Deans, Directors, Head of Units

SUBJECT :

Suspension of Office on JULY 27, 2020

Various groups will stage a rally in front of the Commission of Human Rights along Commonwealth Avenue from 10AM – 12NN on 27 July 2020 in connection with the State of the Nation Address (SONA). The portion of Commonwealth Avenue from Philcoa to Tandang Sora will be closed to traffic from around 7AM until early afternoon. In view of the anticipated difficulty of getting to and from UP Diliman campus because of the road closure and rerouting of traffic, office work is hereby suspended for the whole day of 27 July 2020.

For staff on COS and JO, please coordinate with your immediate supervisor if you wish to have 'work from home' arrangements on this day.

Please be guided accordingly.

FIDEL R. NEMENZO, D. Sc.

Chancellor